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INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION

Dear Parents,

Greetings to you and your family on the occasion of India's Independence Day.

We are delighted to inform you that we will be celebrating this significant day on Friday, August 15th,
2025. This year, due to ongoing construction and renovation work in the KG premises, we are unable
to host our usual large-scale gathering and instead shall be making arrangements in the school
auditorium in our main building. The auditorium has very limited capacity just enough to accommodate
all teachers and limited number of students.

However, on this special day, we will be organizing an exclusive award ceremony to felicitate our Board
Exam 2025 toppers.

We appreciate your understanding and continued cooperation.

The school management, Principal, and staff extend their warmest wishes to you all.

Happy Independence Day!!

Deepak Patankar
Principal



